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Port of Barrow Island Marine Notice 

 
 
 
 
 

Port of Barrow Island Marine Notice 03/ 2018 
 

WAPET Aids to Navigation (AtoN) Lighting Deactivated  
 

09 August 2018 
 
Port users are to be advised that Aids to Navigation at WAPET landing and Mushroom Island will be 
deactivated on August 18/ 2018 and remain unlit. Infrastructure will remain in place and be removed at a 
later date.  

The below chartlet indicates the identified location of each mark. 
 
Following the deactivation, Port users are requested to update their charts and navigate with caution while 

transiting these areas. 

 

• South Cardinal –20° 43.381’ S - 115° 29.062’ E 

• North Cardinal –20° 43.481’ S - 115° 28.514’ E 

• Port Lateral - 20° 43.479’ S - 115° 28.565’ E 

Port users and operators are reminded to update their records and ensure information is efficiently 
promulgated. 

 
A complete listing of Port of Barrow Island Marine Notices in force can be viewed and downloaded from the 
Port of Barrow Island website (allow for Perth business hours to process) at: 
 

http://www.chevronaustralia.com/our-businesses/barrow-island/barrow-island-port 
 

Chris Butler/ Brendon Findlater  
Port Captain – Barrow Island 
Tel: 08 9184 3667 
Email: bwiport@chevron.com 
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